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Dear Bir:i-

We are in receipt of your letter of the

12th instant regarding spacing of stiffeners on the

forward bulkhead of the deep tank on the Bteamer
"SEEKONK" Philadelphia Report No. 3272 and we have

to state that the stiffeners are spaced as required
by the approved plans, namely 24" x 25" apart.
It is regretted this was not more clearly

shown on the First Entry Report.
Yours very truly,
\. BllleR

- for the Surveyors,

The Secretary,
NEW YORK.




